
Recent Class Actions Provide
Valuable Lesson on Why SaaS
Contracts  Should  Be  Drafted
to Fit A Company’s Business
Model
If your company is like most, you may be using a software
agreement that has nothing to do with your company’s business
practices or business model.  Why is this a bad idea?  Well,
several recent class action suits provide a recent example of
why this can be very problematic for a software company.  The
Silicon Valley Software Law Blog addresses this issue in the
following blogpost:

http://www.siliconvalleysoftwarelaw.com/recent-software-class-
actions-provide-valuable-lesson-on-why-saas-contracts-should-
be-drafted-to-fit-companys-business-model/
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